Dear Editor:

Congratulations for publishing a fine and much needed paper. Already the ruling class is making plans for the future of the new state of Alaska. Make sure that the original settlers, the aboriginals be consulted. For instance it is certainly more important to preserve food for the natives, than to provide sport for the visitors. Also it has been customary to hand out Indian Agent commissions by an Incoming Administration. as political "plums." Insist on their constituents being

pointment.

Furthermore is will be possible for those of us who have never seen Alaska, get the full and unadulterated truth directly.

allowed to pass on their ap-

Sincerely, Albert Enzmann